
FC34. SCHEME OF DELEGATION

There was submitted Report (circulated) dated 17 September 2007 by the Acting
Director of Law and Administration Services proposing an alteration to the Council’s
Scheme of Delegation as it refers to the determination of town and country planning
decisions and confirming that the proposed amended Scheme of Delegation will
represent an interim position pending further amendments that will be required
consequent upon Regulations which are anticipated to be forthcoming in terms of the
Planning (Scotland) Act 2006.

At this point, Council agreed to a short adjournment to allow Members to consider the
terms of adjustments to the Scheme of Delegation suggested by Councillor J Constable.

On re-convening, AGREED to approve the amendments to the Scheme of Delegation
as outlined in the Report and as detailed in the appendix thereto.


